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“Reaching the World Through the Hearts of Children & Youth”“Reaching the World Through the Hearts of Children & Youth”   

September 21, 2015 

 

 

Rev. JoAnn Riley 

King’s Castle USA 

PO Box 2225 

Victorville, CA 92393-2225 

 

Dear JoAnn, 
 

Thank you for your willingness to serves as the Assistant National Director of King’s Castle USA. As part of 

your responsibilities, I need for you to visit as many District Superintendents and Missions Directors in Anglo 

Districts, as well as Hispanic/Latin Districts.  

Whenever your schedule allows, I also need you to attend District Youth Conventions and other District events 

for the purpose of recruiting interns, missionary associates, and volunteers.  

You have my complete support and backing to promote King’s Castle USA to whomever you wish. 

Blessings, 

Rev. Bob Aston 

National Director 

King’s Castle USA 
 

 

 

 

 


